
Good evening, Kiser families. This is principal Merrie Conaway. Check out this week’s Tiger 
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/fsdrv. We are excited about our book fair, which will be 
open each day next week 8-3.  Additionally, we will be open until 6:30 on Wednesday, April 
9th.  We would love volunteers so please sign up if you can assist—details are in the Tiger 
Times.  Information about setting up your student’s ewallet for purchases and donating gift 
certificates for other students are also in the Tiger Times.  As a reminder, our hard-earned 
spring break is next week, Monday, April 14th – Friday, April 18th.  Have a great evening and 
we will see you on Monday! 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure.smore.com%2Fn%2Ffsdrv&data=05%7C02%7Cwasserc%40gcsnc.com%7C755e6513d11d466b752008dd7484d6e4%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638794836097373409%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qlybn38zcRaKBIeYAZjsteSKZWG%2Fspm4YkJ2G%2Fw6MrU%3D&reserved=0

